

October 16, 2020

Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families,

We have created a Nazareth School Technology Use Policy and Digital Citizenship Pledge in anticipation of becoming a one-to-one device school. The new policy and pledge will be going home in today's Nazareth Family Envelope. As a school, each teacher will discuss the Nazareth School Technology Use Policy and Digital Citizenship Pledge in age appropriate language.

As a parent and a mother, I strongly encourage you to review the Nazareth School Technology Acceptable Use Policy and the Student Digital Citizenship Pledge with your child. Please discuss with your child(ren) the importance of cyber safety and help them understand the implications that social media has in this new digital world. The goal of our new Nazareth School Technology Use Policy and Digital Citizenship Pledge is to keep our students safe from the pitfalls that accompany the use of technology including potential bullying and improper conduct. Thank you for partnering with Nazareth to keep our core values of love, hospitality, respect, compassion, patience and justice in all aspects of our lives, including technology.

I wanted to extend my great appreciation to the 6th Grade and Mr. Knight for their reading of the Institution of the Eucharist during Thursday's Rosary and their excellent job participating in Mass today. Please keep Third Grade in your prayers this weekend, as they continue their faith journey by receiving the Sacrament of First Communion this Saturday. Next week, we will have 5th grade participating in the Mass. We encourage the class specific distance learners to join us for Mass, but ask parent's to remain in the car, as we are adhering to the Covid-19 state guidelines.

Please read the entire Nazareth News for all of the fun upcoming events! Especially the PTG Family Fun Zoom Night on Tuesday, November 10th, it will be a great time to relax with our Nazareth Community.

God watch over our students, God watch over our parents, God watch over our teachers and staff!

God Bless,

Mrs. René Coons Principal Nazareth School